
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          NEWS FLASH    

Goodbye YPP…for now! 

We had a lovely time celebrating with our latest Young 
Person’s Programme cohort as they ended their 15 weeks 
with us.  David Wherrett, Director of Workforce, was there 
to help hand out certificate.  We are delighted that 
approximately a third of the group will stay with us, 
including many mentoring the new intake in September.    
 
Thank you all for your hard work! 

 

 

 

Welcome Merlin! 

 

 
We are very pleased to introduce our latest therapy dog, Merlin, pictured 
above with his owner Sandra.  Merlin was very popular with both 
patients and staff, (especially us!).   Look out for them around the 
hospital and say hello. 

 

   

Volunteer Lunch     

 Don’t forget to RSVP to the email sent out if you want to come to our Volunteers 
Lunch on the 21st June.  Please send all replies to: volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk  

Dates for the Diary – Coming up….. 
 
Mentor Training 
Monday 15th May 09:30-12:30 Council Room, Deakin Centre 
 
Learning Bytes Excel Entry Level 
Thursday 25th May 09:30-10:30  IT suite level 3, Deakin Centre 
 
Please let us know if you’d like to attend by emailing volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk  
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